

1 1 MAY 2017

Ms Lizzie Linton South Ayrshire Council Bereavement Services Masonhill Crematorium Ayr KA6 6EN

10 May 2017

Dear Lizzie,

On behalf of Ayrshire Cancer Support, I would like to thank you for your very kind donation of £5,000.00, from the Recycling of Metals after Cremation Scheme.

The money which you have donated will go directly to helping us maintain our transport services. As you know, our volunteer drivers take patients from Ayrshire to Glasgow hospitals every day for treatment and at present we are making over 1000 journeys every month.

The money will also be used to help fund the running of our day centres in Ayr and Kilmarnock where we provide a wide range of services for cancer patients and their families. Services include counselling, support groups and complementary therapies to help with pain management and relaxation.

Thank you once again for your donation.

Yours sincerely

Sandra McCall

Sunda MCXI

Sandra McCall
Chief Executive



